
 
 

 WARTON ST PAUL’S CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Lytham Road, Warton, Preston, Lancashire, PR4 1AH 

Telephone: 01772 632364 

Headteacher: Mrs Laura Dean  

 

Tuesday 22nd September 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

As we are embarking on new local lockdown restrictions it is really 

important that we as a school are encouraging and supporting these 

precautions.  

After today if you are collecting or dropping off a child, and you are 

coming onto the school site, please could we ask all adults to wear a 

face mask. I would also like to remind you about social distancing and 

not grouping together with other families. As the new local restrictions do 

not allow households mixing outside this is to be adhered to on our 

school playground.  There should only be one adult per family entering 

the school site, this will hopefully limit the amount of people on the 

playground.  Also can I ask that nobody congregates on the benches 

outside the classrooms and that all adults wait at the back of the 

playground near the field so the children aren’t walking through lots of 

parents and families. 

My main priority is the duty of care to the children and staff at school. I 

feel these new measures will ensure we have taken all the relevant 

measures to keep all our families and community safe. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Mrs Laura Dean 

Headteacher 

 


